
City of Waukesha

Legislation Text

City Hall,
201 Delafield Street

Waukesha, WI 53188

This item was brought forward by Ald. Wells and Ald. Helgestad.  They have requested engineering staff to look at the

One Way street and try to make it more understandable to drivers that the street is One Way to the east.  Staff will

review and report back.  If items needed to make the one-way clearer are necessary and are a routine maintenance

matter, staff will have City Garage install the signing.  If additional signing is needed and should be approved by the

Committee, staff will bring this item back with applicable recommendations.

File #: ID#19-0400, Version: 2

City of Waukesha Printed on 4/28/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

